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Chapel Hill UMC  
Staff 

 

Rev. Elzie Odom, Jr. 
Senior Pastor 

 

Pastora Idalia Luna 
Pastor of Children, Families, 

& Hispanic Ministries 
 

Dr. Donaleah Dedrick 
Worship & Music Ministry 

 

Adam Lubbers 
Youth Director 

 

Adam Richards 
Office Manager 

 

Alec McKay 
Office Manager 

 

Jim Hanigan 
Building Manager 

 

Kurt Maerschel 
German Worship Leader 

 

Chapel Hill United Methodist Church 

12411 Templeton Trail Farmers Branch, TX 75234 
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Dorlis Glass 

The Bell Family 

Betsy McConnell 

Rhonda Kilburn 

Virginia Whinery 

Dorothy Duberstein 

Larry & Maurine Puetz 

Rochele Boner 

The Family of Joshua Leamons 

Wanda 

Loretta Armstrong-Land 

Terri Moore 

Archie Shivar 

The Family of Rosie Duncan 

Willa Burton 

The Family of Corky Wynn (Kelly Patterson’s family) 

Edith Brooks 

Carl Young  

 

Got a few minutes to help out? 

Help us out by weeding the prayer garden before our 

upcoming event! 

Any help is much appreciated! 
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Wednesday, May 29th     

10:00 AM Staff Meeting 

6:15 PM Bell Choir Rehearsal 

7:00 PM Plus 4’s Square Dancers 

7:30 PM Chancel Choir 

Thursday, May 30th  

6:00 PM Prayer Team 

Saturday, June 1st  

4:00 PM German Worship Service 

Sunday, June 2nd  

9:15 AM Sunday School 

10:30 AM Worship 

11:30 AM Children’s Choir 

11:30 AM UMM Meeting 

5:00 PM Youth 

Tuesday, June 4th  

10:00 AM Memorial Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, June 5th 

First Day of PT Summer Program 

10:00 AM Staff Meeting 

6:15 PM Bell Choir Rehearsal 

7:00 PM Plus 4’s Square Dancers 

7:30 PM Chancel Choir 

  

  

 

BIRTHDAY REMINDER:  Please let our church office know your birthdate, mm/dd/yyyy, so your church family can acknowledge your 

special day.  Your ‘year’ will remain private:  office@chapelhillumc.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Usher List 

6/2 – Pat & Habib Khoury, Dave & Ilene Oldfield 

6/9 – Craig Davis, Mitchell Davis, Kim & Joel Rangel 

6/16 – Kevin & Kelly Patterson, Larry & Andrea Rains 

6/23 – Pat Moore, Kandy Burdette, Sandra Fletcher, 

Charlie Wood 

 

CHAPEL HILL IS TURNING 60! 

We'll be celebrating on June 8th and 9th! 

Mark your calendars, you will NOT want to miss 
this! Start now making a list and inviting people.  
Our Saturday evening event will be food at 5 with 
activities for kids AAAAAND at 6, an awesome 
concert by our Nashville friends Crosby Lane!!!  
This one is for the whole community and 
promises to be joyful and entertaining fellowship.  

Don't delay, invite today! 

If you missed Crosby Lane last year, you are 
blessed indeed to get another chance! Find out 
more about them here to help you encourage 
your guests:  www.crosbylane.com 

Sunday morning, we will have an uplifting 
worship service with guest pastor JoNell Lindh, 
special musical guests and a reception to follow.  
Still in touch with past members? Please invite 
them to both days of celebration! 

Your 60th Celebration Committee is already hard 
at work, but as always, we're better together, your 
engagement and participation are needed. Just 
now, everyone needs to get the word out. Call 
'em, email 'em, text 'em, heck, we'll get fliers soon 
and you can send a letter!!!   

See YOU there!!!   

 

 

 

 

Want something in the Newsletter? 
Send your newsletter article to office@chapelhillumc.org by 

8am Friday. 

Need to reserve a room or get an event on the 

calendar? 
Please fill out an Event Request Form located on our website: 

chapelhillumc.org, email office@chapelhillumc.org, or in the 

folders on the table in the narthex. 

Want to have a bulletin insert or announcement 

slide? 
Look at the standards and procedures in the folders on the 

narthex table and turn it in by 4pm Thursday. 

Have something to celebrate? 
Email the office with your celebration by Monday at 11am so 

that we can put your celebration in our “Hats Off” section to 

have everyone know the joy you are experiencing in your life. 

 

Send us your photos! 
We’re hoping to put together a couple big trifolds for 

the 60th and we need your help! If you have any 

pictures of church events and groups (Sunday School, 

PT, CLAY, etc.) please send them to 

office@chapelhillumc.org to be included in the trifold. 

Your contributions are much appreciated! 

 

Get Ready for Pentecost! 
Pentecost is coming up on June 9th and we would like 

for everyone to wear red! So check your closets and 

see if you have any red for that Sunday. 

 

Support Summer PT, Support our Interns 
Yes, they're going to be here again soon! Yes, they are 

young adults brimming with optimism and facing a 

daunting task! Yes, it will strengthen them and our 

community for you, your ministry area or Sunday 

School class to support them spiritually, materially or 

emotionally for one of the 8 weeks they'll be with us.  

Please talk amongst yourselves, find a week that needs 

coverage, and sign-up on the clip board outside the 

church office if you possibly can.   

"What do you want us to do with them?!" Great 

question! Love them. This has always been a free form 

'care package'. Some people or groups have cooked 

breakfast, or made snacks for the week, others have 

come in and prayed with them each of the mornings, 

given them pep talks, thank you notes, still others have 

brought coffee or gift cards for coffee at nationally 

famous coffee houses... Whatever you choose to do, 

for between one and four days of the week you 

choose, make it fit your personality and make it 

relevant to helping these young people thrive at their 

very tough job this summer in our house of worship.   

 

Pat Moore 5/8 Silvia Ochoa 5/14 Ralph Minton 5/16   

Laurie Peake 5/19 Clare Connally 5/21 Sammy Christlieb 5/22   

Norma Wood 5/22 Margaret Young 5/22 Ruth Fuls 5/25   

Charles Loper 5/27     

     
     

 

 

Meeting Rev. JD Allen 
Over the next four weeks you will be reading excerpts 

from our new minister’s biography. It will tell of his 

Christian journey so far, his beliefs and about his family. 

 
I grew up in The Colony and graduated from The 

Colony High School. High school and church is where I 

met my wife Katy Allen. Katy is an elementary teacher. 

She is soon to be certified as a language therapist and is 

this week receiving her Masters in Education for 

Curriculum and Instruction. She has a passion for the 

faith development of youth and is a novice guitarist. We 

are blessed with two children: Ava (13) and Gaje (11). 

 
I originally trained for ministry as a Baptist minister-in-

training at George W. Truett Seminary at Baylor 

University where I received my M.Div. Following a faith 

shift during and after seminary and a sojourn from 

ministry, my family joined the First United Methodist 

Church in The Colony in 2008. A few years later, the call 

to ministry reemerged and I began the journey toward 

my ordination in 2015, including attending Perkins 

School of Theology where I received a Masters of 

Theological Studies. 

 
60th Anniversary now on  

CHUMC Facebook page! 
Check it out!!!  Share on your FB page!  And of course, 

please keep making personal contacts and inviting friends 

to join us celebrating our Circle of Love! 

Thank you! 

Blessings ~   Kelly 

 
Sack Summer Hunger Begins in June 

Sack Summer Hunger is coming up and we will need 

volunteers! It begins June 8th and goes for 8 weeks. 

There’s a sign-up sheet outside our office, or you can 

email Alec at office@chapelhillumc.org if you’d like to 

sign up. 
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